Hohertz, Stacy (CI-StPaul)

From:

Deanna Sylte <deanna.sylte@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 23, 2014 2:48 PM

To:

Hohertz, Stacy (CI-StPaul)

Subject:

Donation to SPFD

Dear Stacy,

This letter is to confirm that I would like to donate a Hoist V5 home gym to the St. Paul Fire Department. We purchased the gym in 2006 for \$2000 and it is still in excellent condition.

Our address (where the gym is located) is 1612 Minnehaha Ave. East, St. Paul, MN 55106. My phone number is 612-251-9563.

The only caveat of this donation is that we would need someone to come dismantle and remove the gym from our property - we aren't able to do it ourselves. I don't believe it's a difficult task, however.

If there are any questions please feel free to contact me. I hope the SPFD will be able to accept this donation and put it to good use.

Sincerely,
Deanna Sylte
deanna.sylte@gmail.com